
AusACPDM Listening and Sharing session

Research Toolkit unpacked- a guide by One Group Our Voice!! 

Join us in our free listening and sharing session

30th July 2025, 4pm - 5pm Australian AEST

This presentation provides a talk and discussion on: 

People who use AAC are underrepresented in research and so their voices, issues and needs are not heard. One reason they 
are excluded from research is the confidence of researchers to meaningfully engage with AAC users. One Group Our Voice 

(AAC users themselves) and colleagues have developed a Toolkit containing information and resources for involving AAC users 
in research as participants and research partners. In this session they will orient listeners to issues in communicating with AAC 
users, describe accessible research and research methods, and examine the important issues of seeking fully informed consent 

and working with communication supporters.

This session will be of interest to clinicians, researchers, students  and people with lived experience.

Presenters include: AAC users Brenton Ponza, Penny Manning, Brodie Shaw and Shirls Wong, and Jenna O’Brien

The session will be facilitated by:  Shirls Wong

@AusACPDM

www.ausacpdm.org.au

CLICK HERE TO 
REGISTER

http://www.ausacpdm.org.au/
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/AS3wxyulSZaEZzDKKj00Cw


For more information on future Listening sessions visit
www.ausacpdm.org.au

If you do not wish to be recorded /  would like to remain anonymous: 
• Keep your video off through the session

• Do not comment within the chat during the session.

• ‘Rename’ yourself as a participant. 

By actively participating, you consent to your appearance and comments 
being recorded and to all future uses of this recording. 

AusACPDM Listening and Sharing sessions 

Parts of this session will be recorded and may be posted to the members only 
section on the AusACPDM Website

@AusACPDM

http://www.ausacpdm.org.au/
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Time to hear from you

@AusACPDM
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